

500 Consumers Road North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 Scarborough ON M1K 5E3

Patrick Hoey

Director, Regulatory Affairs phone: (416) 495-5555 fax: (416) 495-6072

Email: patrick.hoey@enbridge.com

April 19, 2007

Via Electronic Mail

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: Clarification of Enbridge Gas Distribution's Reply Argument

Dear Ms. Walli:

During reply argument on EnergyLink, Enbridge Gas Distribution ("EGD") indicated that it would provide additional clarification to the Board in regards to EGD's commitment to investigate working with the TSSA in connection with independently qualifying these EnergyLink contractors (Tr 16, Pg. 184).

Therefore, EGD proposes to:

- (a) seek guidance from the TSSA on whether additional technical qualifications should be required from contractors to be qualified by the EnergyLink program;
- (b) investigate whether a process can be put in place in conjunction with the TSSA to guide and assist EGD in the qualifying of contractors when they apply to the EnergyLink program; and,
- (c) to investigate whether the TSSA would be willing to act in an independent technical advisory capacity to the EnergyLink program.

We trust this provides additional clarification on how we propose to work with the TSSA.

Sincerely,

Patrick Hoey

cc: All EB-2006-0034 Intervenors

Mr. Richard Battista, Ontario Energy Board

Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis